
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Second Avenue Subway Project: 

96
th
 Street Station 

Notice of Extended Work Hours 
 

Starting Wednesday Aug. 3rd, Second 

Ave. Subway Contractors will be 

working overnight at the NE corner of 

93
rd

 street until 8 am Thursday morning.  
 

This is a 24-hour continuous pile load test required by 

NYC-DOB.  An engineer will be monitoring the test and 

taking readings regularly (1/hour).It is not a major 

operation & the contractor does not anticipate any noise 

however mitigations will be in place. 

 

Thank you for your patience in dealing with this matter. 

IMPORTANT 

NOTICE 

 

If you have additional questions, please 

contact the 2nd Avenue Subway Hotline 

24 hours/7 days a week at 212-792-9716. 


